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NOTIFICATION 

 

Twenty-seventh meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance 

22 to 23 March 2022 

 

Cape Town, Republic of South Africa 

 

 

Pursuant to decision 2/CP.17, section IV, I am pleased to notify admitted non-governmental 

organizations (NGOs) that the twenty-seventh meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance (SCF) 

will take place from 22 to 23 March 2022 at Kirstenbosch National Botanical Garden in Cape Town, 

Republic of South Africa. 

 

The provisional agenda for the meeting is available at https://unfccc.int/scf/scf-meetings-and-

documents#eq-1. Additional meeting documents and the webcast link will also be uploaded prior to the 

meeting. 

 

The twenty-seventh meeting of the SCF will be open to representatives of admitted NGOs. Each 

NGO constituency focal point is invited to nominate two representatives to attend the meeting. Kindly 

note that, owing to the limited capacity of venue, the representatives are encouraged to attend the 

meeting virtually.  

 

Registration forms have been circulated to the constituency focal points. Once the constituency 

focal points have confirmed their nominations, the registration forms should be emailed to 

cool@unfccc.int latest by Friday 4 March 2022. Further logistical details for the meeting will be 

communicated directly to the registered observers. 

 

Kindly note that the meeting is subject to confirmation by the secretariat that it can proceed in 

accordance with any COVID-19 regulations put in place by the secretariat and/or the Government of 

South Africa and the subsequent availability of facilities at Kirstenbosch National Botanical Garden. 

 

 

 

 

Distribution: To constituency focal points of non-governmental organizations admitted as observers 

by the Conference of the Parties. 
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In accordance with the decision 23/CP.18 and with a view to informing more effective climate 

change policy that addresses the needs of women and men equally, the constituency focal points are 

kindly encouraged to nominate women participants to attend the twenty-seventh meeting of the SCF. 

 

For further information on the meeting, please contact standingcommittee@unfccc.int. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Signed by) 

 

 

Daniele Violetti 
Director, a.i. 

Means of Implementation division 
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